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COMMENT
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Anne Jones To <qld.redistribution@aec.gov.au>
<anne@toadshow.com.au>
14/03/2006 10:15 AM c

bec

Subject Proposed Redistribution

[ e
Classification LE@ Unclassified

RE: Proposed Redistribution in Queensland

As a resident of The Gap in Brisbane since 1995, I am concerned over
suggestions the suburb may ke split across two federal electoral divisions.

Geographically, The Gap is somewhat separated from the rest of Brisbane by
large tracts of bushiand on all sides.

This separation gives The Gap a strong sense of identity and local
community.

I believe this sense of community would be diminished if The Gap is spilt
in

the proposed redistribution.

I understand that The Gap has been in the federal division of Ryan for

about
50 vears.

I think it preferable that it remain in Ryan.
Regards,

Anne Jones
9217 Waterworks Road
The Gap Qld 4061

Anne Jones
anne@toadshow.com. au

tel: 07 3004 7900

mobile: 0438 047 910
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